
                                                        Knolls Water Company, Inc. 
                                                        P.O. Box 424 
                                                        Pleasantville, New York 10570 
 
                                                                         August 1, 2005 
Jaclyn Brilling 
State of New York Department of Public Service 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, New York 12223-1350 
 
Dear Secretary Brilling, 
 
 By this letter the Knolls Water Company, Inc. is formally requesting that the Department 
of  Public Service electronically file on its behalf in compliance with the Commission Order 
dated July 29, 2005 in Cases 04-W-0937 and 04-W-1508, effective August 1, 2005, to its PSC 
No. 3 – Water the following:  a vacation supplement (Supp. No. 6) announcing that the further 
suspension of Second Revised Leaves nos. 10 and 12 has been vacated, and a cancellation 
supplement (Supp. No. 7) for Second Revised Leaves 10 and 12.  In addition Third Revised Leaf 
No. 12 is to be electronically filed.  
  

We are also requesting waiver of the requirement of newspaper publication of the 
proposed changes since we will notify our customers of the proposed changes individually by 
mail.  

 
 
 
                             Sincerely, 
 
                             Andrew Sferra, President 

                                         Knolls Water Company, Inc. 
 

 

Received: 8/2/2005


